
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2011 7:42 PM  

To: Weier,  

Hello Anita,    

 

Congratulations on your recent election as our alder and thank you for choosing to serve our 
community in this way.  I will not be able to attend tomorrow evenings informational meeting at 

Warner Park but I wish to express my wish for this proposal to be voted down by the city council. 
 I live next to Troy Gardens, and see every day what a unique gem this land parcel is within our 

city.  Watching many gardeners, homeowners, and other stakeholders viewing sunsets over the 

western tree-line these past several evenings, I am saddened to think of a building to ruin this 
scene-scape.  Surely, there are other places that such a building can be placed that will create 

less interference with the current land status.   
 

I am emailing three other alders I know from my work on a city committee to express this same 

perspective.  I will Cc you on that email as well.   
 

Thanks for gathering the community and listening to the feedback tomorrow night.  I do hope 
that this plan can be thwarted for this location.   

 
Respectfully, 

~Justin Markofski 

444.3926 

 


